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Dear Customers,

Our engineers today are having to install a new power supply at the mast for customers at
Charley Road. Please be aware there will be sporadic outages last 5-10 minutes at a time
whilst this work is being carried out. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind Regards

XPON Support
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